St Michael's Council # 3900

Special Points of Interest

Start of New Year for Council

KNIGHTS

IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL.

COLUMBUS

Recruitment

K of C Building

The 1st of August starts the new fiscal year for the Knights and time to start looking for new members. Keep in mind that we are always looking to add new members or reinstate inactive members, so put on your thinking cap and try to recruit anyone you may deem willing.

We are still working on the new building ,trying to get the interior finished to our specifications. We will add power and a prep table ,space for the fryers and all of our other utensils . Would like to thank Bob Kesterson for taking care of all the storage for this stuff till such time that it will be moved to this location.

Meeting are on the third Tuesdays of each month, and all are invited. We are always looking for new ideas and projects that we can help with. The more the merrier!